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From: HARRISON, Deborah (  
Sent: 27 March 2018 15:49
To: General
Subject: Revised scheme to NYM/2017/0338/FL
 
Dear Mrs Teesdale
 
Application in respect of construction of single storey real extension (part retrospective) (Revised scheme to NYM/2017/0338/FL) at School
House Farm, Main Road, Aislaby
 

Following receipt of the letter dated 7th March 2018 regarding the above application I am writing to express my support for the revised design and
alterations to the real extension.
 
I have known the applicant for many years and I am also very aware of his poor health and need for a ground floor wet room and bedroom. To
provide this facility a hoist will be necessary and this dictates the heights of the extension and roof line. Because the extension at the real is largely
unseen it will not have a detrimental impact on neighbours or the street.
 
The use of traditional materials will also ensure that the extension matches the existing and adjacent buildings.
 
Therefore for both of these reasons I fully support both of these applications
 
Yours sincerely
 
Debbie Harrison
3 Egton Road
Aislaby
Whitby
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